
                                                                                              

9th February, 2018                                                                                                        Cir/17-18/43 

Dear Parent, 

• Saturday, 10th February, 18 will be a holiday for class Mont. Blue to VIII. Classes IX and XI will 

write their final term exam. School time for students of classes IX and XI will be from 8.40 a.m. to 

2.40 p.m. They will write their exam and after the exam they will give their Subject Enrichment 

Activity. Buses will ply on all the routes. 

• PTM is scheduled on 10th Feb 2018 for the classes Mont. Blue to VIII. The timings will 9 a.m. to 11 

a.m. This is the last PTM before the final exam; please attend the meeting so that the child can be 

helped to do well in the Final examination. Students are required to attend the meeting with their 

parents so that the concerned points can be discussed mutually. 

• 14th February, 2018 will be a holiday on account of Maha Shivratri. The exam which was scheduled 

for 14th February is now rescheduled for 13th February, 2018. SMS has already been sent. 

• Admissions for the next academic year i.e. 2018-2019 have started. For further admission 

enquiries, kindly call 0120-6981002, 9582770015, 9582770040 (8.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m.)    

• Please make timely payment of the school fees. 
Samsara Family 

 


